
From: Steve Tapscott [   
Sent: 08 November 2018 09:50 
To: mail < > 
Cc: Brett Spiller < > 
Subject: FAO Mr Kaiserman: Hazelbury Bryan Neighbourhood Plan 
  

Dear Mr Kaiserman, 

  

I understand from North Dorset District Council’s website that you are the examiner 

appointed for the Hazelbury Bryan Neighbourhood Plan. In correspondence from the 

Council, we have been told that your report is expected by the end of this month, 

meaning that there will be no associated hearings. 

  

You will probably be aware from your review of the representations submitted on the 

plan that there is a degree of controversy surrounding the sites selected for allocation and 

how the evidence / SA has been applied inconsistently. I therefore wonder if there may be 

merit in exploring these issues more in-depth through hearing sessions, as the issues in 

question do go to the heart of the plan and compliance with the basic conditions. 

  

I would be interested to know your thoughts on this and whether or not you would 

consider holding any hearings. 

  

Best wishes, 

Steve Tapscott BA (Hons) MA MRTPI 

Senior Planner 

Chapman Lily Planning Limited 
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